
If you'd like Santa Claus to write your child a handwritten letter,

he asks that you make a small donation to The Plymouth Area

Chamber of Commerce.

$5.00 if paying cash or check and $6.00 if paying by credit card

(per letter). This donation will be going directly to supporting the

Chambers mission and goals, so we can continue to be a strong

voice in the community.

This could also make a great gift for a niece, nephew, grandchild, or

any other child in your life. Best of all, the proceeds from these letters

will help support our local chamber & small businesses! 

order forms are online at:
plymouthchamber.com

Letters from Santa
The Plymouth Area Chamber of Commerce

Santa Claus emailed The Plymouth Area Chamber of Commerce and

wants to do something special for our community. Children just love

receiving their own mail...especially from someone as magical as Santa!

Parents/Guardians: Please note that Santa won't promise the child they will get all the

gifts on their list. Letters will be mailed beginning December 15th. Limited to the first

300 letters. If your child has not received the letter from Santa by December 21st, please

email bob@plymouthchamber.com and we will be sure to get one delivered in time.

Orders will be
accepted until

Dec 11th.



Child's name:

Age:                                  Gender:      Boy           Girl

Address:

Good Deed:

Accomplishment: 

Contact Name:
Phone or Email:
 
CC Number                                                                                        Exp Date
Billing Zip Code                                                  CVC

Please send all forms to bob@plymouthchamber.com or drop them off at The Plymouth Area
Chamber of Commerce office located at 100 Armstrong Road, Suite 204 in Plymouth.

$5.00 if paying cash or check -- made payable to The Plymouth Area Chamber of Commerce
$6.00 if paying by credit card -- you can also pay with your cc over the phone 508.830.1620

(the cost is per letter)

Letters from Santa

Street Address

City State Zip

If there is a specific toy your child is asking for and would like Santa to include
that in his letter to your child, please write it here:

Orders will be accepted until December 11th.

Limited to the first 300 letters.


